
STOP PRESS – Hot Weather     (19.06.17) 

 
Please note the following info that was on last week’s Newsletter. 
 
Now that the weather is beginning to get warmer it is vital that your child has applied long 
lasting sun cream before coming to school, is wearing a hat or cap and has a bottle each day 
filled with fresh water. 
 
If it is very warm and sunny and your child has not got a hat or cap then we may have to 
limit their time outside at break and lunch time.  

 
 
 
 
 
 


